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Subject: CFA

I strongly support the CFA. It is made up of volunteers that know their community and know the problems
associated with fighting country fires. However they are a "country" fire authority. Any areas of the
"country" that become suburbanised should be re-assigned to the city authority where those firefighters
know how to fight the myriad of different fires that occur in an urbanised setting.

John Trevenen
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